
Via Lago at Hanging Moss Condominium Association, Inc. 
Newsletter for Summer, 2018 

 
After the board meeting on 19 June with our management company 
representative Mike, we wanted to share our latest updates and reminders 
with all of you as we work together to keep our community at its best! 
 
 *The new crepe myrtles are up, and many of them are blooming! The new 
landscaping looks fantastic, and the board requested that the flower beds 
over by the mailboxes get renovated next. 
 
*We have new dog waste bins as well! These should help keep things tidier, 
but don't forget to use them! This is crucial for our health, as well as the 
community's convenience. 
 
*More improvements are forthcoming. Specialty Management Company is 
planning to update the sign as you leave the community gates (aka the letter 
board), and the board and the management company are also reviewing 
plans to pressure wash units and update paint where necessary. 
 
*Quick reminder that some items will not be picked up.  Here's a link to 
their site for contact information, schedules, items ineligible for pickup, and 
a list of what counts as recyclables: https://disposallinc.com/guidelines-and-
schedule-central-florida/ 
 
** If you have questions for the management company, our representative 
there is  
 
Michael Marchell 
Specialty Management Company 
882 Jackson Avenue 
Winter Park, FL32789 
(407) 647-2622 
(407) 647-3226 fax 
mmarchell@greatcommunities.com 
 
	


